
 

Weekly Update  

21st May 2021 
 

This week in RETNS 

Our big news this week is that five of our chicks have hatched. All are doing well and have 

been the cause of much excitement in the school. 

 

CoderDojo - Build an Android App 

CoderDojo @ RETNS will be starting a new programming project on Tuesday 25th of May at 

6:30pm. Participating ninjas will be able to build and program their own Android using the 

MIT App Inventor. If you would like to join please use this link to register interest: 

https://forms.gle/JLx9bpqKKbgfLww8A 

Information on summer camps – see below: 

Le dea-ghuí 

Maeve 
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